
RCNB – MELBOURNE CUP SWEEP(S) 

Members are invited to take part in our 2020 
Melbourne Cup Sweep(s). In our online world 
the sweep(s) will work this way: 

 

• $5 buys you a horse.  
• Multiple entries are welcome. 
• The number of sweeps will depend on number of entries received. 
• Entries may be purchased for any multiple of $5 by deposit to  

RCNB SERVICE ACCOUNT (BSB 633 000, account 146 140 785) being sure to 
show your SURNAME and MC as reference.  
If you wish your entries to be allocated to different family members please 
call Geoff Haddy (0418 584 968) after you have paid. 

• Please ensure your bank transfer is received by Friday 30 October.  
• We will endeavour to fill each sweep. If, on the weekend, 31 Oct – 1 Nov 

there is an incomplete sweep (e.g. only 15 tickets sold) a call will go out by 
email for anyone wishing to buy remaining tickets in order to fill the sweep, 
on a first come first served basis.  

• The draw of names/horses will be made on Monday (2 Nov), and circulated 
to members Tuesday morning. If a sweep remains unfilled, ticket holder 
monies will be refunded. 

• This is not a fundraiser so prizes will be based on ticket monies received for 
each sweep. 

o FIRST  60% 
o SECOND 30% 
o THIRD 10% 

• Join in the fun – as you urge your horse to the winning post.  

 

 

 


